
 
28 May 2008 

 
 
For Attention: 
Dr. Joanne Osuagwuh 
Care of: 
National Zoological Gardens of South Africa 
PO Box 754 
Pretoria 
0001 
 
 
Dear Joanne, 
 

RE: Shape Africa and PAAZAB Endorsement 
 
With reference to your email of 16 April 2008 regarding the possibility of PAAZAB endorsing the “Shape 
Africa” initiative, I am delighted to be able to inform you that the Executive Committee has approved this 
proposal at its meeting of 6May 2008.  
 
Further to this, the Council of PAAZAB has ratified this endorsement at the Annual General Meeting of 
PAAZAB of 9 May 2008. 
 
“Shape Africa” literature may now bear the word, “Endorsed by the African Association of Zoos and 
Aquaria (PAAZAB)”. Perhaps you might now like to consider the possibility of “Shape Africa” becoming 
an Affiliate member of PAAZAB? 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Many thanks and yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
DAVE MORGAN 
Executive Director 
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